

LPNA Board Minutes

Tuesday, January 16, 2018

Meeting called to order at 7:14 pm

Attendance: Greg Peck—President, Karen Lattin—Vice President, Amy Georgiades—Secretary, Barbara Canup—Treasurer, Alan Chan—Member-at-large, Herb Bowen --- Member-at-large (on phone)

Items Discussed:

1. Review of 2017 – National Night Out; meetings' attendance was low, presentations, neighborhood mixers, dumpster day
2. New activity ideas for this year – suggested to have quarterly meetings w special events
 - a. Teddy Bear picnic for the hospital
 - b. Food Drive for collection during summer, Winter Necessity drive, Blood Drive
 - c. Reserve park/picnic area or HOA to come and do a meet/greet
 - d. Create a holiday card for the Servicemen

UPCOMING YEAR (EVENTS IN THE WORKS):

- ❖ New meeting dates LPNA general meetings: 2/15; 5/17; 8/16; 11/15
 - ❖ March (TBD): planting trees
 - ❖ April (last weekend): Park cleanup
 - ❖ July 21: Teddy Bear Picnic
 - ❖ September 13: Blood Drive
 - ❖ August 7: National Night Out
 - ❖ December 2 or 9: Christmas event; add a food drive and games for kids
3. Video of all meetings put onto Nextdoor? NO; send Greg to Toastmasters: YES
 4. Plans for 2018 NNO
 - a. Timing of events for registration and Park reservation

- i. NATW (National association of town watch)
 - ii. Herb and Greg will begin to talk to local vendors
 - b. Collaborate with other NAs, the local churches
 - c. Tables
 - d. SJPD; SJFD; others?
 - e. Entertainment – Brian the Bubble Guy, Crimson Blues; others?
 - f. Volunteers
 - g. Need to get two jumpy houses with volunteers stationed; posted rules and ages; better coordination of chalk art contest
5. LPNA will offer to help with cleanups and will collaborate with other NAs. May consider working to help clean Paseo.
 6. LPNA work with the new church entering old Nob Hill site: Will reach out to work with new Pastor.
 7. LPNA will help with the Park and maintenance for the trees; we need to look for a hose and possible other equipment.
 8. Neighborhood mixers and movie nights.
 9. PB Update on January 25; Karen, Alan, Greg will attend.
 10. Presentation ideas: Preview of upcoming year. Need for more volunteers.

Coyote valley (Evergreen Development Initiative) for February 15, 2018.

11. Ideas for better outreach and improved engagement.
 - a. Canvas neighborhood with flyers (Amy design flyer—gimp designs-free or inkscape)
 - b. Welcome packets for Jenn and Damon Holst (Barbara and Karen)
 - c. Barbara will speak to Janet Walde
 - d. HOA gives welcome packets
 - e. Social activity on FB (Alan)
 - f. Get kids involved!!
 - g. Color Guards/band members/some team from local school to help with Blood Drive
 - h. Band/Orchestra from HS for NNO
 - i. Kids choir for Santa/Tree gathering
 - j. Try and find a way to announce meetings on a changeable sign for meetings (Barbara)
 - k. LPNA tablecloth/banner (Karen)
 - l. National Night playbook (Greg)
 - m. October minutes send to Alan
 - n. December minutes will be corrected (Barbara)

12. Saturday Winter Necessity

- a. Amy, Barbara, and Greg will be there 8:45-12
- b. Sign-up sheet created by Barbara.
- c. Herb will bring black bags.
- d. Email Mark to come and grab the items at 12:15 (Amy).

Adjourned: 9:58 pm